
Affiliates Report 

Fall 2018 

 

Affiliation Process 

There are no changes planned for this winter’s process. 

Other Affiliate Issues 

A request came in for a club to print ITJs for distribution.  Since this is not a money-maker for AIS, I see 

no reason not to make this available to clubs.  It saves us printing cost and helps spread the word to the 

public.  I would like the Boards approval to send this out to all clubs or make it available for download. 

We may also want to print bookmarks with the AIS information on them for handouts.  They are 

cheaper than ITJs and last longer. 

Lastly, I am willing to keep this position or turn it over to anyone interested.  There are written 

procedures and timelines for the Affiliation process, templates for correspondence and spreadsheets for 

tracking it.  Please let me know if there is anyone interested. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jody Nolin 

Affiliates Chair 

 


